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SCHOOL OFFICE CONTACT DETAILS   

TEL: 020 8394 3532  

EMAIL: Office1@wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk  

 

SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL /IN BOOKBAGS 
 Year 5 Girls - Rosebery Open Evening 

 Year 5 Boys - Glyn Open Evening 

 PTA Hamper Raffle tickets 

 Parent Helpers needed 1st and 2nd July 

 Year 5 – Stemfest Science Fair 

 Lost property on display Thursday and Friday

 

KEY DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

Monday 1st July Year 4 to Nower Wood 9am – 3.15pm 

Tuesday 2nd July  Year 2 & Year 6 Induction Day 

Year 5 to Glyn Production 

Wednesday 3rd July  Mufti day - Bottle Tombola – Donations on the Gate 8.40am-8.50am 

Thursday 4th July 9:30am Sports Morning – Parents/Carers welcome 
4:00pm District Sports Field Events (selected pupils) 

Friday 5th July 9:00am Year 5 Isle of Wight Assembly 
12:00pm District Sports Track Events (selected pupils) 
3:30pm-7.30pm Celebration Evening & PTA Summer Fair.  

 

IMPORTANT - WHOLE SCHOOL 
BOTTLE TOMBOLA MUFTI DAY WEDNESDAY 3rd JULY. DONATIONS ON GATE 8.40-8.50AM 
The children can come into school in their own clothes and in exchange we would like each child to bring a bottle of 
alcohol or soft drink for our very popular bottle tombola stall.  
 

CELEBRATION EVENING AND FAIR FRIDAY 5th JULY 3.30-7.30PM 

Looking forward to seeing you at the celebration evening. It is a lovely opportunity to see the fantastic work the children 

have done in class this year and to visit the classrooms they will be moving to next year. We have some performances 

planned and will circulate the timetable early next week. The PTA have put on a whole host of stalls and activities 

including a bar and BBQ so it will be a fun evening for the children and parents/carers as well as raising funds for the 

school. Children will be dismissed at approximately 4.30pm following the school performances.  If you have to pick up 

your child at 3.30pm then please email the class teacher and collect from the school office.   
 

CLASS GROUP PHOTOS 
On Tuesday 9th July, Bentley Photographic will be coming into school to take Year Group Photos of the children in the 
morning. They will start at 9.15 and finish at 12.10 so please ensure your child is in school and is wearing full school 
uniform. We would prefer if on this day for boys to wear white shirt and tie, rather than the polo shirt and the girls to 
wear their gingham summer dresses.  A comb or hairbrush can be brought to school on the day. Children can change 
into their polo shirts after the photograph sitting. 
 

PARENT / CARER QUESTIONNAIRE EARLIER DEADLINE OF 2ND JULY 

Thank you to all those who have already responded we have received 51 to date.  We value your feedback and would 

appreciate all parents / carers completing the attached questionnaire by clicking on the following link 

https://forms.gle/n4b5VqFNUWbuV8B79. Your comments will be anonymous.  We would appreciate it if you could 

respond by 2nd July (not 8th July as initially requested) as this will enable us to feedback your comments into the School 

Development planning meeting and Governors.  Thank you so much 
 

SPORTS MORNING - THURSDAY 4TH JULY IN THE TOP FIELD 9.30 A.M. TO 12.10 P.M. 

All Parents / Carers / Grandparents / Aunties & Uncles etc. are welcome to come along and watch. Please ensure your 

child wears a hat or cap if it is hot and you apply sun barrier cream before leaving home.  It would be great if children 

could bring in a t-shirt in their house colour to wear on the day. Please do not feed your child or provide snacks during 

the events. The PTA will be serving light refreshments, if you are able to help please email wfjspta@gmail.com. 
 

https://forms.gle/n4b5VqFNUWbuV8B79
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YEAR 4 
YEAR 4 – NOWER WOOD TRIP – Monday 1st July 

Year 4 children will be leaving at 9am and returning 3.15pm on Monday 1st July.  Children will need a packed lunch and 
a snack in a disposable bag and their water bottle. No fizzy drinks please. Children can wear their own clothes (no 
uniform), they must ALL wear LONG TROUSERS / track suit bottoms, LONG SLEEVED tops and take ANORAKS whatever 
the weather. It is advisable to wear sensible shoes and socks as the ground may be wet. Thank you to the parents who 
have agreed to join us on the day.   
 

YEAR 5 

YEAR 5 VISIT 2nd JULY 

Year 5 are visiting the Epsom Playhouse on Tuesday 2nd July to watch Glyn’s production of ‘School of Rock’. We shall be 

leaving school just after 11.00am and returning for the end of the school day at around 3.15pm. Children will need a 

packed lunch and their water bottles as we are hoping to eat lunch in Rosebery Park before we go into the Playhouse. 

Thank you to the parents/carers who have agreed to accompany the children. 

ISLE OF WIGHT ASSEMBLY – FRIDAY 5th JULY 9AM 

Hopefully all the Year 5’s had a fantastic residential trip to the Isle of Wight.  Parents are welcome to attend the Year 5 

assembly on 5th July Friday at 9am. 

REMINDER - STEMFEST SCIENCE FAIR – BLENHEIM HIGH SCHOOL – 10th JULY 

Year 5 are visiting Blenheim High School on 10th July.  Please remember to sign the permission slip, which was sent out 

this week, and return asap. We shall be leaving school at 11.15am and the children will return at 2.20pm.  As the 

children will be eating their lunch at Blenheim High School, please can you provide a packed lunch and drink.  We shall 

require parent help to accompany the trip but they will need to travel in their own car as the coach is only large enough 

to take the children and two teachers.  If you are able to help please can you email the school office on 

office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 

YEAR 6 
SCHOOL PRODUCTON 
This year our School Production is Ye-Ha and the dress rehearsal for whole school, year 2 WFIS and young siblings is on 
Tuesday 16th July at 1:15 PM, and the main performances are on Wednesday 17th July 7:00 p.m and Thursday 18th 
July 7:00 p.m. We are expecting the performance to last about an hour and a half with a short interval. Our PTA will be 
selling refreshments before the performance and during the interval on the Wednesday and Thursday evenings.  Doors 
will open approximately 15 minutes before the start of the show to keep the temperature of the hall down! To cover 
the cost of the production we need to make a nominal charge of £3 for the matinee (Tuesday) and £5 for the evening 
performances. There is no restriction on the number of tickets per family, but we cannot reserve seats. Tickets are now 
available to purchase on our online payment system Scopay Tucasi.  Please ensure you purchase your chosen 
performance. You will not be issued with a ticket but a guest list will be held on the door.  If you would like a copy of the 
DVD please complete the slip below and send into the School Office with £14 cash or cheque (cheques to Mr Marshall). 
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY AND COFFEE MORNING – WEDNESDAY 24th JULY 9.00-10.30am 

We would really appreciate donations of cakes and biscuits for the Coffee morning (no nuts please). Please arrange to 

send them into school on the morning of the assembly. We hope all Year 6 Parents /Carers will be able to join us.  

LEAVERS’ DISCO TUESDAY 23th JULY 18.00-19.30  

All Year 6 children are invited to the Leavers’ Disco, this is a free event.  Please pick up promptly after the event. 
 

REMINDERS & SCHOOL COMMUNITY 

QUIZ CLUB FINAL 

The Wallace Fields Junior School Maths team today came fifth in the National Maths Quiz final at the beautiful 

Sheldonian Theatre at Oxford University against eleven other schools. We dropped a few points early on so we were in 

eighth or ninth place for most of the competition but the team was fantastic in the problem solving round so we 

finished in fifth place.  Huge congratulations to Rayan A, Thomas K, Oscar W and Ayaan J.  Thank you to all the parents 

for attending.  It was a wonderful event and we are extremely proud of them.  Mrs Crabb, Maths Co-ordinator. 

mailto:office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk


INDUCTION DAY – TUESDAY 2nd JULY 
Tuesday is an induction day for many of our Year 6’s who will be visiting their secondary schools and we will be 
welcoming our new intake of Year 3 children who will be visiting us for the day. 
 

OPTIONAL PARENTS EVENING MONDAY 8th JULY 3.45-5PM 

The optional parents evening is very much only if you wish to discuss any points of your child’s progress that have not 

been covered in previous parent’s evening.  We only expect a few parents to sign up but if you would like to arrange an 

appointment then please email your child’s class teacher.   

PIANO LESSON VACANCIES 

Some vacancies for piano lessons are available from September after school from 3.30pm and a small number in the 

lunchtime break.  Please contact Alison Cratchley on 07963 687961 or email:  alisonmcratchley306@gmail.com 

SCHOOL SHOES 

Children are not permitted to wear trainers instead of school shoes unless permission is given by a doctor for medical 

reasons.  Excuses such as need new ones, lost or don’t fit are not sufficient.  

LOST PROPERTY & SECOND HAND UNIFORM 

Please ensure all uniform is properly labelled so it can be returned to its owner when lost.  The PTA will be selling 

second hand uniform at the Year 3 induction day and at the Sports Day. 

DOES YOUR CALENDAR LINK TO SCHOOL CALENDAR? 

To those of you who have previously linked to the school calendar in your phones, please check that you are linked to 

the correct version of the school calendar.  Our diary dates on the website are showing correctly – if you are linked to 

the older version (e.g. with earlier incorrect performance dates) then you may need to delete the "old" calendar and re-

link to school to get the correct dates. 

VACANCY – SPECIAL NEEDS ASSISTANT 
We are looking to appoint an experienced learning support assistant to work with an individual child with speech and 
language needs from September 2019.  The position is part time, mornings during term time only. Salary PS3 £17,316 - 
£18,242 FTE The successful candidate will be required to support a child with additional needs, in order to enable them 
to fully access the teaching and learning to reach their potential.   
We are seeking an inspirational staff member who has: 

 Experience in working with children with special needs, in particular with children with S & L needs. 
 Excellent literacy and numeracy skills - equivalent GCSE grade C or above in English and Maths. 
 Experience of working with primary aged children within a learning environment. 
 An ability to work well as part of a team and to co-operate with other staff.  

For more information and to apply please apply through Eteach on the following link: 
https://www.eteach.com/job/special-needs-teaching-assistant-1054446  
Closing date for applications: Tuesday 2nd July 16:00. 
 

PTA 
CELEBRATION EVENING 5th JULY 3.30-7.30PM 

KEEP BRINGING IN DONATIONS AND PLACE IN LABELLED BAGS IN EACH CLASSROOM 

 HAMPER DONATIONS - Keep bringing in any hamper donations 

 LUCKY SOCKS - We are collecting socks filled with items such as small toys, stationery items or sweets, which can be 
sold for £1, so the children can have fun at our VERY POPULAR sock stall.  We hav 

 SWEET & CHOCOLATE TOMBOLA - We are collecting sweets and chocolate for our sweet tombola. 

 GINGERBREAD PEOPLE ready for decorating on our “Sweet Treats” stall. 

 BOTTLES for the bottle tombolla on Wednesday  
MORE HELPERS NEEDED PLEASE SIGN UP TO HELP clicking on the following link: 
https://app.ptasocial.com/events/56063.   
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